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Benjamin Harville has been the director of the Immigrant Justice 
Clinic at the University of Wisconsin Law School since May 2016.  
Before accepting that position, Ben was the Senior Staff Attorney with 
the Florence Immigrant and Refugee Rights Project, where he worked 
since August 2012.  The Florence Project provides free legal services to 
people detained by Immigration and Customs Enforcement in Pinal 
County, Arizona.  Ben graduated magna cum laude from the University 
of Arizona’s James E. Rogers College of Law in 2012.   His article 
“Ensuring Protection or Opening the Floodgates?  Refugee Law and its 
Application to Those Fleeing Drug Violence in Mexico” was published 
in the Fall 2012 edition of the Georgetown Immigration Law Journal. 
 




